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Hello Sebastopol City Representatives,

I am writing with concern and opposition regarding replacement of our water meters with "smart" meters.

The high cost, energy waste, environmental and health risks, and non-compliance with our General Plan Community
Health and Wellness Goals are enough to make this a very bad choice for our community.

Please do not vote to sign on for dangerous, costly, and unwanted "smart" water meters.

Thank you for protecting our citizens and environment.

Sincerely,
Marghe Mills-Thysen
Sebastopol Resident
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